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 Dansville High School after school tutoring program, Academic ER, has started and we are averaging 

about 30 students per week utilizing the support. The program will run throughout the year, and 

busing is available for qualifying students on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

 

 High school teachers are continuing to examine data from M-Step and PSAT/SAT testing. We have 

shared this information with students in classes and sent it home to parents. Our students are 

currently in the process of updating their Khan Academy account, which provides free PSAT/SAT 

practice directly linked to their performance and areas of need. 

 

 Dansville High School’s Freshmen participated in the annual Commitment to Graduate ceremony 

where they pledge their commitment to finish high school and earn a diploma. Vance DeCamp was this 

year’s speaker and he spoke to the kids about the importance of achieving goals despite obstacles. 
 

 High school students in the LINK program also partnered with students in Mrs. Voss’ class to have an 

Aggie tailgate prior to the September 13th football game. The supplies and food for the big event were 

funded with a grant from the Special Olympics – Project UNIFY program, which promotes inclusion of 

students at activities outside of the classroom.  

 

  


